
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,      5th November 2021 

 

This years Christmas Dinner will take place on Thursday December 16th at a cost of 

£3. 

 

All dinners must be booked and paid for in advance using ParentMail. 

 

The closing date for orders is Friday 19th November. No more bookings can be 

accepted after this date.  

 

There will be no other hot or cold meals provided on that day so if you have not 

booked you will need to provide your child with a packed lunch on that day. 

 

If you are in Reception/KS1 you are entitled to Universal Free School Meals and 

therefore do not need to pay but will still need to book. Additionally, if you are entitled 

to Free School Meals you will still need to book a lunch.         

 

Roast Turkey Dinner       Vegetarian Option          Dessert 

With all the Trimmings                   Quorn Chicken 

                                                       with Quorn Sausage  

 

Peas, Sweetcorn & Carrots                                                Christmas Tree Choc Ice          

Roast Potatoes                    Fruit Selection     

Pork Chipolata Sausage                                               Ice-Cream Tub 

Stuffing                                                                                     Christmas Cookie 

Yorkshire Pudding 

  


